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All the volunteers at FORMS hope that everyone has settled back in their new 

classes and routines and are ready for a fun packed year with Friends of RMS.  

We have already set some dates for some events coming up and look forward to 

seeing lots of you there.  

Our first event was on Tuesday 26th September,  where we talked to the 

parents of the new Class 1 & 2, about what we do and how we do it and are very 

pleased to have 4 new volunteers to assist us,  which is fabulous,  if we could 

have 4 per school year it would be amazing.   

Our next event, which the children always enjoy is our Fancy dress spooky 
disco on Thursday 12th October,  Infants 5.45pm-6.45pm, and Juniors 7.15pm-

8.15pm.  Entrance £2 per child,  tuckshop and lots of treats available to 

purchase.  We are also going to hold a raffle with lots of child friendly prizes.  

A Prize for the best dressed Boy and girl is always a winner.   Please come along 

and join in the fun.     

Christmas Fair is also booked in for Saturday 25th November 11-2pm, we are 

looking for raffle prizes,  we always try to do a fabulous first prize so if you 

have a business that can help offer this we would love to hear from you,  If you 

could spare us some time on the day to help with either setting up, clearing up, 

or running a stall this would be appreciated.  We cannot run these events 

without volunteers.  We will be offering outside stalls at £10 plus a raffle 

prize,  Please be aware that we try not to duplicate stalls so won’t accept 

bookings for anything that is already available at the fair,  bookings will be on a 

first come first serve basis.  Stalls must be paid for in advance at the office.  

Anyone that has not paid 7 days before the fair, will result in their space going 

to someone else.   Another exciting day being prepared for all the family.  
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